
 

The 2024 Arizona Palooza will be held LIVE in Tucson on Saturday, May 11th in the southwest 
corner of Reid Park from 8:30AM-12:30PM. We look forward to your continuing support and 
participation in bringing resources and awareness around mental health to people across 
southern Arizona! 

Exhibitor Requirements: 

• Must be connected to, or a supporter of, mental health awareness. 
• Reid Park does not allow balloons, water balloons, water guns, live animals, etc. 
• Tents must be weighted down, not staked, no exceptions. If you do not have a way to 

secure your tent, you will be required to remove it. Maximum size allowed is 10’ x 10’. 
• Provide a prize for the Booth Bingo. This can be anything from a swag bag, t-shirts, gift 

cards, to helpful new items (games, small appliances, etc.). 
• No solicitations allowed. 
• Please bring your own table/chairs, we will have volunteers helping to unload/load 

larger items if needed. 
• We will not have access to electricity this year due to location change. 

If your organization would like to exhibit at no charge, please respond to 
hwcenter@arizona.edu with the following information: 

1. Organization Name: 
2. Best email to send information to: 
3. Day-of-event Contact Name: 
4. Day-of-event Contact Phone: 
5. What no-cost activity or game will you be providing? 
6. Organization website address: 
7. Please attach your organization's logo to be included in the Palooza's Booth Bingo. 
8. How many pre-printed posters would you be able to post? 

 We will share more posters and details closer to the event date. 

Please link to our Facebook page and share wherever appropriate, @arizona_palooza. You will 
also find our 2023 commercial there. We would love to have a record attendance this year!  

Need more information? Call Pamela at 520-621-7910 or email hwcenter@arizona.edu 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__urldefense.com_v3_-5F-5Fhttps-3A_www.facebook.com_ArizonaPalooza-5F-5F-3B-21-21J-2D3uQMwJ-21YKVecF7DApfcEY46c4lrTxbl-5FEe6cDGIgj4Alg8vPPnya6XnNanL4hMKcVcap-2Dfwy-5Fk-24&d=DwMF-g&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=gd7u1ZjPQe18xWx1B5mAtMdx02xnk4cTMN4_ysGVnCY&m=jwif7YNjpuiXngzPa8neiS7Zah41zlKIXahC_J_7ymM&s=A2riYLC2jnWdje4kWp82B71OW6HpVG5rs8PJTT7zoBM&e=

